
Dear Beloved Church Family, 

We are so grateful for your presence in our community and the decision you have made to follow 

Christ. As you embark on this incredible journey of faith, we want to encourage you to consider 

making a financial pledge to support our church and its mission. 

Your contributions not only help maintain our church but also enable us to reach out to those in 

need, spread the Gospel, and create a welcoming environment for all. It's a way to express your 

gratitude for the blessings you've received and invest in the work God is doing in our 

community. 

We invite you to pray about how you can participate in this important aspect of growth and 

stewardship. You can choose a pledge that aligns with your financial situation, knowing that 

every contribution, big or small, makes a difference. 

Thank you for considering your role in supporting our church. Together, we can impact lives and 

glorify God through our faithfulness and generosity. 

Blessings, 

[Your Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


